
Mr. G. w. Dennis, 
The HalifaxHerald Ltd., 

1650 Argyle Street, 
Halifax, Nova Scotia. 

Dear Graham: 

August 18th, 1972 

I want to thank 1ou most varml.y on behalfof all 
the Balooms for the wonderf'ul. newspaper coverage of our family
reunion, in both the Chronicle-Herald and the Mail-Star. It 
was a big event to us who participated, and particularlyto those 
who planned it, but we did not expect to have such a place in the 
sun, especiallywith competition from the Premiers ' Conference 
and other important summer events!

SRB/s 

Best personal regards, as well as my sincere thanks, 

Sincerely, 

S. R. BALCOM 


